
 

PAUL KANE "BOLD BRAVE BLUE!” OPEN HOUSE, MARCH 6, 2025 
 
Welcome to Paul Kane’s Open House! We can't wait to show you our incredible school and all we have to offer our students!  

​​Our Open House is scheduled to take place on Thursday, March 6, 2025 from 5:30 - 8:00pm. Please join us to tour Paul Kane 

and get to know our staff, programs, clubs, and all that makes PK your place to belong! 
 

This evening is an opportunity to explore the culture and community of Paul Kane High School. Is your teen interested in 

taking courses in Advanced Placement or French Immersion? Would you like to find out more about joining Musical Theatre? 

Program presentations will take place according to the following schedule: 
 

5:45:  Welcome from Principal Steele - Gymnasium 
6:15 - 7:15:  Mamma Mia! Musical Showcase - Theatre 

7:00 - 7:30: French Immersion Presentation - Learning Commons 
7:30 - 8:00: Advanced Placement (AP) Presentation - Theatre 

 

Our Students Union and Leadership “Blue Crew” will be on hand to provide tours, maps, and assist new families in navigating 

their way around our incredible space! Refer to this document for an overview of the stations you can expect to visit during 

the evening. Don’t forget to browse our 2025-2026 Guidebook, BOLD BRAVE BLUE! 

WHAT IS AN OPEN HOUSE?  
School open houses are events that give you a chance to:  

●​ Speak to teachers and other school staff about high school programs, culture, and opportunities 

●​ Learn about programs and extracurricular activities offered at the school 

●​ Understand what your teen will learn and how you can support their learning  

●​ Learn and have questions answered about the registration process 

BEFORE THE EVENT 

●​ Explore our 2025-2026 Guidebook “BOLD, BRAVE, BLUE” to review information about programs you’re teen is 

interested in 

●​ Visit our school website and review information about programs of interest 

●​ Make a list of priorities and what’s important to your teenager and your family  

●​ Help your teen consider all the options and activities available  

●​ Have a list of discussion topics handy so you and your teen are ready to ask questions 

 

AFTER THE EVENT 

Our school website can be accessed anytime before or after the live event at the school.  If you have additional questions or 

missed the event, contact the Paul Kane Administration at 780-459-4405.  

https://heyzine.com/flip-book/8510c38477.html
https://pkhs.spschools.org/information/184022
https://heyzine.com/flip-book/8510c38477.html
https://pkhs.spschools.org/
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